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Jeffrey Mausner

From: Jeffrey Mausner <jeff@mausnerlaw.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2015 9:51 PM
To: 'Leonard Shaffer'
Cc: 'Ady Gil'
Subject: RE: Ady Gil and Rockin' Rescue

Hi Len.  There was a Los Angeles Animal Services Commission meeting last night.  About 30 
people attended the meeting to support Ady and Rockin' Rescue; 10 to 15 of the supporters 
spoke in support of keeping Rockin' Rescue open.  As you can see from Brenda Barnette's email 
below, LAAS has agreed to not shut down Rockin' Rescue and only monitor it, as long as the 
animals look well cared for and they are still moving forward with their zoning request.   
 
Gary Werner from Rosenheim & Associates attended the meeting and spoke, saying that the 
zoning request was in process and could take several months.  Best regards, Jeff. 
 
 
 
 
From: Jeff Mausner [mailto:jeff@mausnerlaw.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2015 3:48 PM 
To: Leonard Shaffer <l.shaffer@tarzananc.org> 
Cc: Ady Gil <ady@ady.com> 
Subject: Fwd: Ady Gil and Rockin' Rescue 

 
Hi Len. Good news on Rockin Rescue!  Please see the email from Brenda Barnette below. Can TNC continue to 
help Ady with the use change/zoning issue?  I'm at the shelter now. Will send a more detailed email 
tonight.  Thanks, Jeff 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Brenda Barnette <brenda.barnette@lacity.org> 
Date: September 9, 2015 at 2:28:33 PM PDT 
To: David Zaft <zaft@caldwell-leslie.com>, Larry Gross 
<commissioner.gross@yahoo.com>,  "ROGER SAMUEL WOLFSON, J.D., M.A." 
<commissionerwolfson@gmail.com>, Alana Yanez 
<ayanez791@yahoo.com>,  "neuterspay@outlook.com" <neuterspay@outlook.com>, Dana 
Brown <dana.brown@lacity.org>,  Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org> 
Cc: Ady Gil <ady@ady.com>, Jeffrey Mausner <jeff@mausnerlaw.com>,  mark salazar 
<mark.salazar@lacity.org> 
Subject: Ady Gil and Rockin' Rescue 

Please do not use reply to all and discuss due to Brown Act. 
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Commissioners,  
 
I checked into the concerns expressed by Rockin' Rescue supporters, employees and founder at 
the Commission meeting last evening.  
 
What I learned is that an officer has been there on more that one occasion.  Ady Gil, or someone 
at Rockin' Rescue, has been advised that they cannot have a kennel permit until they are properly 
zoned.  
 

Basically,  

1. as long as the animals look well cared for,  
2. and they are still moving forward with their zoning request 

the Department will monitor only. 

 
If the animals were to be found in poor condition, or if the zoning request to use as a rescue 
shelter is denied, or if they halt efforts to get proper zoning, we would give them notice to 
comply with the 3 dog and 3 cat limit. Otherwise we will just continue to monitor as they go 
through the zoning process  . 
 
Brenda 
--  

Brenda F. Barnette 
General Manager 

LA Animal Services 
Administrative Office 
Department of Animal Services 
350 South Grand Ave. 45th Floor, Suite 4501 
Los Angeles CA 90071 

(213) 482-9558 (office) 
(213) 435-0815 (cell) 
(213) 482-9511 (fax) 

www.laanimalservices.org 

*Become a Fan on Facebook!* 
 
www.facebook.com/laanimalservices 
 
*Follow us on Twitter!* 
 
www.twitter.com/lacitypets 
 
"Join the NKLA movement and together we'll make Los Angeles No Kill!" 

This electronic mail message and any attachments hereto are intended solely for the review of the designated recipient(s) and originate from 
the office of Los Angeles City Animal Services General Manager, Brenda Barnette. This message and any attachments may not be used, 
reviewed, copied, published, disseminated, redistributed, or forwarded without the express written permission of the General Manager. The 
information in this electronic mail message and any attachments is confidential and may be privileged. If you are not a designated recipient of 
this communication or if you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by reply mail, then destroy any and all 
copies of this message and attachments and delete them from your system. 


